
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of June 12, 2023

As Jesus was walking along, he saw a man called Matthew sitting at the 
tax booth; and he said to him, “Follow me.” And he got up and followed 
him. Matthew 9:9 
 
Loving God, give us faith and courage to follow you and to touch the lives of 
those around us with your grace, mercy, and healing power through Christ 
our Lord. Amen.

Weekly Calendar
MONDAY (6/12)  
11:30AM H4H FAMILY SELECTION 
CMTE.  

TUESDAY (6/13)  
10:00AM WOMEN’S COFFEE 
HOUR 
11:15AM WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
6:30PM MINISTRY NITE 
6:30PM FED 2 SOFTBALL - CONI-
TO FIELD 
7:30PM FED 2 SOFTBALL - BELL 
STATE BANK FIELD 
8:30PM FED 1 SOFTBALL - CONI-
TO FIELD 
9:30PM FED 1 SOFTBALL - BELL 
STATE BANK FIELD 

FRIDAY (6/16) 
10:00AM MEN’S COFFEE HOUR 

SUNDAY (6/18) 
HAPPY FATHER’S DAY 
8:00AM PRAISE TEAM PRACTICE 
9:30AM WORSHIP 
10:30AM FELLOWSHIP

Last week — In review
Sunday, June 11 we worshiped at 9:30am with The Heaven Bound Trio. 

This week — Looking ahead
Got a favorite hotdish recipe? PioneerCare Foundation will host Hops, Hymns & 
Hotdish on Tuesday, June 13 from 5 pm to 8 pm and is seeking cooks from local 
churches to donate a dish to share. Bring your hotdish in advance to the Spies 
Riverfront Pavilion between 4 pm and 5 pm – and stay for fellowship and fun. 
This fundraising event will help sustain senior care in our community, especially 
through the mission of PioneerCare Foundation. Go to www.pioneercare.org or 
call Steve at 218-998-1501 for details. 
 
Ministry Nite is Tuesday, June 13. Some committees are not meeting in June, 
Follow up with your chairperson to know if you are going to meet. I know for 
sure that Board of Managers and Fellowship are not meeting.  
 
Sunday, June 18 – The Rev. Beth Buckwalter-Miller will lead worship at 9:30am. 
The Rev. Beth Buckwalter-Miller is the Executive Presbyter for the Presbytery of 
Minnesota Valleys. 
 
Brianna will be out of the office July 5, August 3 and 4. If anyone is available to 
be in the office and answer phones that would be great. 

We are excited to run VBS this summer for children ages Kindergarten through 
6th grade. Several older middle school and high school youth plan to help each 
day, and we also have a growing list of adult volunteers. If you are interested 
in participating in some way, please contact the church office! VBS is one-week 
earlier this year. June 19-23 from 9am-12pm. 
 
If you would like any of the old pew cushions you can let me or the Board of 
Managers know and they will set some aside for you. 

Prayer requests
Please keep Yvonne Marts’ daughter, Yvette Marts in your thoughts and prayers. 
If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.
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